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Welcome,
Welcome, to the 19th edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep customers and suppliers informed about major 
changes and developments at AMES in the Design, Production and CAMO fields.

Our customer support office and our presence in Ireland have been 
restructured because of the retirement of our valuable team member - 
Mr. Tony Byrne, AMES Vice President Sales and Marketing. 
We want to thank Tony for all his support and enthusiasm over the past 
years. He strongly supported the development of AMES, to build up 
the whole AMES Group as a valued supplier of our Irish customers in 
the airline and aircraft leasing market for more than 6 years.

Our Irish customer support office is now managed by David Tierney 
and David is supported by Mark O`Grady, an experienced DOA Design 
Engineer, who has after working for 5 years in the airline industry, 
successfully finished his training in our Design Organisation in Peggau. 
Soon another Irish colleague, Ms. Fiona Callaghan will join this team, 
after finishing her training at AMES CAMO in Neuisiedl/Austria. The 
Irish AMES team will ensure a strong and focused customer support team available to our customers based in Ireland.

Contact: Hangar 5, Dublin Airport, Phone +353 1 1826190, david.tierney@ames.co.at or Ireland@ames.co.at

AMES Team at AIX in Hamburg – Tony Byrne - 
second from left

AMES Ireland Ltd, Dublin

New Products
The first new products for the Boeing Sky Interior cabin have been delivered last month to our customers including 
EASA Form 1. A full range of products is now available at AMES like windscreens, partitions including stowage or 
doghouses, crew rests and curtain rails, all for the Boeing Sky Interior cabins.

AMES CAMO
AMES CAMO is pleased to announce that we have received the Certificate for Continued Airworthiness 
Management from the Government of Bermuda and the Government of the Cayman Islands. For more details 
please contact camoservices@ames.co.at

For further details please contact us via e-mail on services@ames.co.at. 
or see our new and improved website on www.ames.aero


